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Mobile health services canceled at three Goodwill locations in October 
  
SARASOTA COUNTY  The Florida Department of Health in Sarasota County’s Health In Motion Mobile Medical 
Unit staff is canceling visits to the following Goodwill locations in Sarasota County during October due to unforeseen 
circumstances. 
 
Health officials hope to be able to resume services at these locations during November. 
 
NORTH PORT 
  
Mondays, Oct. 7 and 28, 9:30 a.m.-3 p.m. 
Goodwill Manasota Center of North Port 
14809 Tamiami Trail 
 
VENICE 
  
Wednesday, Oct. 16, 9:30 a.m.-noon 
Tuesday, Oct. 29, 9:30 a.m.-noon 
Goodwill Center -- The Rialto 
650 S. Tamiami Trail 
 
SARASOTA 
  
Wednesday, Oct. 30, 9:30 a.m.-noon 
Selby Goodwill Jobs Center 
1781 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Way 
 
For more information, contact the Sarasota County Call Center at 941-861-5000 (TTY 7-1-1 or 1-800-955-8771), or 
visit www.sarasotahealth.org to view the calendar. Anyone without computer access can visit a health kiosk at any 
Sarasota County public library or Senior Friendship Center.   
 
Sarasota County prohibits discrimination in all services, programs or activities on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, 
disability, sex, marital status, familial status, religion, or genetic information. Persons with disabilities who require assistance or 
alternative means for communication of program information (Braille, large print, audiotape, etc.), or who wish to file a complaint, 
should contact Sarasota County ADA/ Civil Rights Coordinator, 1660 Ringling Blvd., Sarasota, FL 34236. Phone: 941-861-5000, TTY 
7-1-1 or 1-800-955-8771; email: adacoordinator@scgov.net. 
   



     
 
 
 


